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I am a citizen of Hillsboro and I strongly oppose this bill to allow homeless people to 

sue law abiding citizens & place their homeless tents anywhere they please. This 

does not solve the homeless problem, this creates an even bigger issue. There will 

be more homeless people in our streets and in our neighborhood. Most of these 

people are unfortunately addicted to drugs and are not seeking help and therefore 

are a danger to people living in Oregon. Do not pass this bill.  


